
Sunday, September 4 

Morning Worship Services ............................................. 8:30 and 11:00 am 

Sunday School ................................................................................ 9:45 am 

 

Monday 

Church Office Closed ...................................................... Happy Labor Day! 

 

Tuesday 

Children’s Commission .................................................................... 6:30 pm 

 

Wednesday 

Harmony Youth Group..................................................................... 6:00 pm 

JAM .................................................................................................. 6:30 pm 

Prayer Gathering ............................................................................. 6:30 pm 
 

Thursday 

Worship Team Rehearsal ................................................................ 6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*You may present flowers by signing up on the bulletin board in the main hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week at Prince Street Church 

Last week at Prince Street Church 

Morning Worship: 146 

Tithes & Offerings: $5,756.55 

Offering Needed Per Week: $7,605.00 

 

Commission Chair Contact Information 
 

Finance .......................................................... finance@princestreetchurch.com 
Missions ....................................................... missions@princestreetchurch.com 
PRC ...................................................................... prc@princestreetchurch.com 
Property ........................................................property@princestreetchurch.com 
Worship .................................................. ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com 
Discipleship ............................................. discipleship@princestreetchurch.com 
Congregational Care.................................. cong.care@princestreetchurch.com 

Contact Information 

 

Senior Pastor - John Shadle 

pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com 
 

Pastor of Student Ministries & Visitation - Seth Johns 

pastorseth@princestreetchurch.com 
 

Media Arts Coordinator - Ryan Thomas 

ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com 
 

Children’s Ministry Coordinator - Cherie Finkey 

cherie.finkey@princestreetchurch.com 
 

Ministry Assistant - Brittony Black 

office@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Church Office 

17 N. Penn St. 

Shippensburg, PA  17257 

717-532-8404 
 

Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday: 9a-3p 

Fri: Closed 
 

On the Web 

www.princestreetchurch.com 

                           PSCUBIC 

         

 

Sunday, September 4, 2022 

Praising God. Serving Others. Cultivating Disciples. 



                  
 
Sermon Information 

Today, September 4, Pastor John 
will be continuing the series, The 
Way of Jesus with the sermon      
entitled, “An Unswerving Loyalty.”    
Scripture is Matthew 6:19-24. 

 
Prayer Requests & Praises 

Prayer requests and praises may be 
shared weekly via Connection Card 
or by contacting the church office.  

 
Communion 

Next Sunday, September 11, we will 
be observing the Ordinance of Holy 
Communion during both morning 
worship services.  

 
Office Closed 

The church office will be closed   
tomorrow, Monday, September 5. 
Have a great Labor Day weekend! 

 
Church Devotional 

Join us as we come together as a 
church in a devotional series entitled 
21 Days of Prayer. We will begin this 
series on September 26th, 2022. 
You can join our group to participate 
and comment along with the rest of 
the church body. Scan the QR code 
to join or if you prefer a paper copy 
they will be available at the         
Connection Center. If you have any 
issues joining, please see Ryan 
Thomas for help. We will conclude 
the series with a Night of Prayer and 
Worship on October 16th at 6:00pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Laurel Mission Missions Trip  
September 17-24 is our next trip to 

Laurel Mission in Kentucky.  We 
would love to have you join us! If you 
are interested in serving on this trip, 
contact     Jeremiah    Greenland at    
717-372-7219 by today, Sep. 4.  

 
Cookie Bakers Wanted! 

We need cookies and brownies for 
our mission trip to Laurel Mission on 
September 17-24.  If you could make 
some for us, please contact Pat at 
717-226-3598.  Your reward will be 
lots of smiles and thanks from    
grateful guys who LOVE cookies! 
Thank you! 

 
New Projectors 

At our August meeting, the Board of 
Administration voted “yes” to buy 
new projectors for the sanctuary.  
Our current projectors are over 15 
years old.  They are starting to fail 
and may go out at any time.  The 
total cost of the purchase was 
$23,000.  If you would like to give 
towards the purchase of the new  
projectors, please write the word  
Memorial on the memo line of your 
check or giving envelope.  

 
Membership Class 

Have you been attending PSC for 
some time? We would love to invite 
you to experience the joy of              
belonging to your local church 
through church membership. For 
those who wish to become members, 
we will have classes on Sep. 11 & 
18, Oct. 4 & 11 at 9:45 in Room 205 
(upstairs). For those who wish to  
become  members, you do need to 
attend all four classes. Please sign 
up by circling “C” on the back of your           
Connection Card by TODAY       
September 4th.  

 

Insider, September 4, 2022 Tithes and Offerings 
Tithes and offerings may be given in 

the following ways: secure box in the 
back of the sanctuary, online, or 
through the mail.  Checks can be 
mailed to: 
         Prince Street Church 
         17 N. Penn Street 
         Shippensburg, PA 17257  

 
Employment Opportunity 

PSC is in search for our next Pastor 
of Student Ministries.  This person 
will provide leadership and oversee 
the church student ministry (6th-12th 
grade).  This person would          
communicate a compelling vision for 
the student ministry, build               
relationships with students and their 
families, oversee the implementation 
of programs and ministries, and      
oversee the process of developing 
and equipping a team of volunteers 
who can reach and disciple         
teenagers toward spiritual maturity.  
If you are interested in applying for 
this full-time position, please send a 
cover letter, resume, and three      
references to Dan Watkins, 
prc@princestreetchurch.com.  

 
PMI Banquet 

Pregnancy Ministries is having their 
annual fundraising banquet at Antrim 
Brethren in Christ Church on     
Thursday, October 13 at 6:15pm.  
There are two seats available at the 
Prince Street Church table. Please 
contact Pat at 717-226-3598 if you 
are interested in having these two 
seats.  Dinner is being catered by 
Mrs. Gibble’s Restaurant. Guest 
speaker is Toni McFadden.  More 
information can be found at the   
Connection Center.  
 
 
 
 
 

Free Dishes 
The Property Commission has been 

working hard to get our kitchen 
cleaned up and organized. For the 
next few weeks, dishes in which    
are no longer used by the church,        
will be available to anyone in the            
congregation who may be             
interested.  Stop by the Fellowship 
Hall to pick them up! 

Prayer Corner 
 

Prayer Focus:  
Strength and encouragement for 
volunteers 
 
Church of the Week:   
Church of Christ 
 
Prince Street’s Ministry Focus:  
Worship Commission 
 
 
Health Needs 
Bev K.  Steve B.  
Simon N.  Linda B.  
Scott P.  Eric P.  
Lee H.   Bob M.  
Debbie H.  Evan W.  
Janelle C.  Charlie H.  
Kay G.   Terry A.  
Dave B.  Cathy C.  
Pattyann J.  Grandchild’s health 
 
 
Other Needs:  
Home Care Family 
Custody situation 
Safe schools 
Police and firefighters 
Thompson Family 
Brian 
Lori 
Weaver Family 
Unspoken 
Mary 
Jason 
Unsaved family and friends 



Helping Hands 
Helping Hands at Prince Street 

Church provides the after-funeral 
meal to attendees who have         
experienced the loss of a loved one.  
 During the month of September, 

you may contact Bettylou Wickard at                 
717-860-2533 if you are in need of 
assistance from Helping Hands. 
 

Sunday School Study 
The Journey Sunday School class 

will be starting a new study on     
September 11 during the Sunday 
School hour. The study is, “His 
Needs, Her Needs” by Bill and Joyce 
Harley.  This is a 6-session marriage 
study based on the book of the same 
name.  The class meets downstairs 
off the Fellowship Hall, and all are 
welcome to attend. Please contact 
the office or Becky Greenland with 
questions or if you would like to join! 
 

Harmony Youth Group Snack! 
At Harmony Youth Group, we have 

seen a positive impact of being able 
to supply a prepared snack/meal for 
students during the beginning of our 
Wednesday evening gatherings 
(6pm). Providing a snack has opened 
up opportunities to connect and show 
the love of God to more students in 
the Shippensburg area. Interested in 
helping prepare a snack? Sign up for 
a date at the Connection Center! 
 

Christ Among Neighbors 
Fundraiser 

CAN will be holding a fundraiser at 
Arooga’s on September 20. Why not 
enjoy a meal out and help a local 
organization? Vouchers are         
available at the Connection Center, 
and must be shown to your server 
when dining to ensure 15% of your 
total guest check will be donated to 
Christ Among Neighbors.  
 

Church Picnic! 
Our church picnic will be held on 

Sunday, September 25, beginning at 
10am at Shippensburg Township 
Park. We will have one worship     
service, games, activities, and a 
lunch catered by Amber’s Country 
Catering. Please sign up on the back 
of your Connection Card and be sure 
to note how many adults and children 
will be attending.  For children under 
11, please note each child’s age.  
 We are also in need of players for 

our game of Family Feud! Drop your 
name in the box in the back of the 
sanctuary if you are interested in 
joining in! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Staff Transition 

Seth Johns, our amazing Pastor of 
Student Ministries and Visitation for 
the last 4 years, has submitted is  
resignation from his position.  He has 
been hired to be the new youth    
pastor at a church in Carlisle.  It was 
a really hard decision for Pastor Seth 
and his family, but they feel that this 
is what God has in store for them 
next.  His last Sunday at PSC will be 
on September 25.  
Church, please be in prayer for the 

Johns family as they take this big 
step of transition.  Please also be in 
prayer for the search team as we 
work to fill this important position.  
Finally, we will have something    
special for the Johns family during 
the Church Picnic on September 25 
to celebrate their time here.  Please 
be on the lookout for more            
information on what that will entail.   

Flooding in Kentucky Update 
 On July 28, 2022 Eastern Kentucky counƟes of Letcher, Perry, 

KnoƩ, and BreathiƩ experienced a historic flood where over 35 people 
lost their lives, and hundreds lost everything they owned.  Laurel mission 
was located 25 miles from the nearest flood area and suffered no flood 
damage.  FEMA, Red Cross, and other major relief enƟƟes are helping 
the people living in these counƟes. 
 
          What can we do to help our brothers and sisters?   
 

1. We can remember them in our daily prayers.  On a       
personal note, please remember Lindsey, Nathan’s wife, for 
her two cousins Angel and Nicole lost all their possessions.  
Each of them have 3 children 
 
2. Many supplies are needed from shovels, hygiene items, to 
food.  Laurel Mission can purchase many these items at a 
discount price if they travel to   Lexington.  If you wish to 
contribute money for  supplies, place your money in the 
brown envelope located in the pew   pocket.  If wriƟng a 
check, make the check out to Prince Street Church and in the 
memo write Flood Relief.  All money will be used to help the 
people living in these flooded counƟes. 
 
3. We will be collecƟng boots and shoes to send to these  
areas.  If you have some good used boots or sneakers, 
please consider donaƟng them to distribute to those who 
have none.  We will take them along with us on our mission 
trip in   September.  Place your donaƟon in the boxes       
provided at the back of our sanctuary by next Sunday,              
September 11.  150-200 of these would be a great give 
away. All sizes taken, many children are without shoes too. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


